2nd February 2024



Dear parents/carers

Y1 Oakley

I would like to share with you changes to staff in your child's class. As you are aware we have been lucky to have Mr Derham teach the children and it has been a delight to see them flourish. However, due to the continuation of Mr Derham's professional development, Mr Derham will be completing his cross placement and will be working in a different year group from Monday 26th February 2024. Mr Derham will still be in school to see the children. I am really looking forward to go back into class next term to continue your child's learning. Miss Linden will also still be teaching the children to ensure continuity.

During the last week of term w/c 25 March 2024 Mr Derham will continue his training at another school in the trust until he returns back to teach Y1 Oakley, which will be week commencing 15th April 2024.

We wish Mr Derham good luck with furthering his skills and when he returns to Oakley class we are delighted that he will remain with us until the end of the school year.

Thankyou for your continued support and please do not hesitate to contact me directly if you have any further questions.

Yours sincerely

K Mckee

Miss K McKee Assistant Head teacher.

